
 

 

On September 30 – October 1, the ALTHEA Kick-Off Meeting took place at 

the European Institute of Oncology in Milan. The project will tackle mental 

health of cancer patients and their families and will develop digital solution for 

better care. 

OECI is excited about what we will achieve together going forward. We thank 

Professor Gabriella Pravettoni, the PI of the project, and her team, to give 

the possibility to this talented and committed group to work together to reach 

successfully the ambitious objectives of the project.  

OECI will do its best contributing with its experience also thanks to the 

collaboration of its Working Group on Enhancing Patients Involvement in 

Cancer Care and Research “EPIC-CARE WG”, chaired by Dr. Delia Nicoara of 

the “Prof. Dr. Ion Chiricuta” Institute of Oncology of Cluj – Romania. 

 

  

http://www.oeci.eu/
https://www.oeci.eu/WG.aspx?id=14&group=1

